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UCR Code Error with 2021 SOS Offense Code Book 
 
The I-UCR Program has been made aware by local law enforcement agencies that the Secretary of State (SOS) Police 
2021 Offense Code Index books received by agencies contain incorrect UCR Codes for several offenses.  The I-UCR 
Program is working with the SOS Police to get these corrected.  If you have any questions, please contact the I-UCR 
Program at ISP.IUCR.Program@Illinois.gov.  
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